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Dear “40 Under 40” Nomination Review Committee: 

 

I am an Organizer for the Hillary for America Campaign and I’ve known Mandy for the past 

seven months. She has been an active volunteer with the campaign canvassing for us. She knocks 

on doors usually twice a month and shares with her neighbors why she is supporting Hillary and 

encourages them to attend the caucus. I look forward to encouraging her on caucus night where 

she has agreed to serve as Precinct Captain. Because of her civic leadership, positive attitude, 

and dependability as a volunteer, I am honored to recommend her as a 40 Under 40 honoree and 

endorse her nomination for this award. 

 

Mandy has been eager to participate in campaign events, training sessions, and watch parties, 

and she capitalizes on opportunities to learn more about political processes and meet leaders. She 

does of this all while also working full time, attending classes at Drake, and participating in 

Young Professionals Connection. I know I can count on her to uphold her commitments and help 

us reach our campaign goals. At 25 years old, Mandy is acutely aware of who she is and what 

her values are. She devotes time to activities and organizations that help her to grow and support 

others. She is dependable and passionate about volunteering in support of causes that enable her 

to live out her values. 

 

It is because of all of these reasons that I believe Mandy would make an outstanding choice as an 

honoree of 40 Under 40. If you have further questions on her involvement on the campaign or 

her qualifications as a nominee, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Kimmelman 

(917) 902-5540 

Mkimmelman@hillaryclinton.com 
 


